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LIOOD RODGERS

March 27, 2019

Mr. Jim Rundle
Planning Manager
City of Sparks

431 Prater Way
Sparks, Nevada 89431

Re:  Project Parcel Slope Analysis
High School at Wildcreek

Dear Jim;

As requested, we have reviewed the project parcel slope analysis. Based upon this analysis, the project is
proposing to develop 0.4 acres of land that is at or above 30% slope. Per City of Sparks Development code
this is allowed provided the project also sets aside, at a 2:1 ratio, land within other slope categories as
undisturbed. In order to comply with this code, the project is setting aside a minimum of 0.8 acres of land
within the 0-15% slope category as a mitigation for this requirement.

Should you have any questions or wish to discuss this matter further, please don’t hesitate to contact me at
this office.
Sincerely, /_?
WOOD ROPGERS, INC.
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Mark Casey, P.E./
Vice President
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